From:
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2023 11:56 AM
To:
Subject: 787 Peachtree Drive
Kevin
Matt Miller just stopped by to discuss getting water at 787 Peachtree Drive. He said the City told him you need a letter from me saying it's ok for him to run the line since it's in the county.
I seem to recall this has happened in the past and it was determined you didn't need a letter for a utility easement. Parcel info in the pic below.
Allen Foster
Cumberland County Mayor
2 North Main Street, Suite 203
Crossville TN 38555
931-484-6165
Click here to sign up for my newsletter!